
OFFICE OF VOLUNTEER PROGRAMS

This is National Volunteer Appreciation Week, which provides 
the perfect opportunity to thank you for all your efforts as a 
volunteer manager. We appreciate the work you do throughout 
the year to support Cornell’s volunteers—alumni, parents, and 
friends—and we hope that you will think of us as a resource 
when you have questions or want to share ideas.

Warm regards,


